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To register or find out more please contact

Brad Woodford
M: 021 589 444   

E: brad.woodford@affco.co.nz

This is a donation from AFFCO and does not come out 
of your schedule payment.

Supplying your Bobby Calves to AFFCO not only gives you 
great service, convenient pick ups, a competitive payment 

schedule and 7 day payment. 
You are also fundraising for your school. 

Simply supply your calves to AFFCO and we will donate 
40 cents per calf supplied to Marotiri School.*

AFFCO SUPPORTING YOUR SCHOOL


